
Pearl Valley HOA – Information Feedback Session – 28 Nov 2022

 
Dear Members

The Pearl Valley Homeowner Elected (HOE) Trustees invite all homeowners to an

Information Feedback Session to be held on Monday, 28 November 2022 at the Pearl

Valley Conference Venue at the Clubhouse.

The meeting will start promptly at 18:00 and we aim to conclude by 19:00. Each HOE

Trustee will provide brief feedback on what’s been happening in their sub-committees.

The HOE Trustees look forward to welcoming all homeowners to an informal and relaxed

evening and encourage you to stay for a glass of wine and canapés afterwards.

For any procedural enquiries, please send an email to info@pvhoa.co.za.

Kind regards

PV HOA

16 Nov 2022

 

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0836564458
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